
Melanie: What's the address of the web 
site?

Ron: It's www.TheVerseOfTheDay.info

Melanie: www.TheVerseOfTheDay.info  And 
what are some of the responses you have 
had from people who have visited the web 
site?

Ron: I get a lot of people on there who 
have first come from a search engine - 
like “Google” for example.  There is a lot
of people who are going onto the Internet 
who are struggling with depression and 
family problems who are needing hope and 
needing encouragement.  I get a lot of 
people who taken time to send me a short 
note thanking me for helping them through 
a really difficult few months in their 
lives.  There are other people are asking 
for prayer, but have re-put their hope in 
God again and are looking to God for hope 
again.  So I think family problems and 
depression have been the top two themes I 
have been dealing with this year. 

Melanie: According to the apostle Paul it 
is good to laugh with those who laugh and 
weep with those who weep.  And today if 
you may need some encouragement take it 
from one who knows the power of God's 
Word.  Visit The Verse Of The Day . Info .
This is UCB Canada talking with Ron 
Piggott.  Thanks Ron.

Ron: You are very welcome Melanie.  Thanks
for having me.

The Verse of the Day
“Encouragement from the Word of God”

12 Burton Street, Belleville, Ontario, Canada K8P 1E6
www.TheVerseOfTheDay.info

info@theverseoftheday.info (289) 275-3290

To My Fellow Labourers in the Lord Jesus:

Following my Bible college studies I 
started an Internet Christian ministry as 
a hobby. At the time the Internet was in 
it's infancy. With my enjoyment of 
computer programming this was an excellent
way of applying my studies.

In 2006 I became physically handicapped. 
The disease I suffered with at three years
old came back in the form of severe 
arthritis in both my hip joints. It was at
this time the Lord began to grow the 
Internet ministry He gave to me. The 
comfort the Lord was giving me I was in 
turn able to share with the users of my 
web site. Over the past six years many
hurting people have found comfort, renewal
and encouragement from the Lord as they 
have reflected on God's Word and the Bible
study tools offered.

The Verse of the Day web site revolves 
around a daily devotion that is free of 
charge and without obligation to the 
subscribers. This is augmented with 
various Bible study tools, activities and 
devotions. I would like to reach out
and support your community. Would you 
share this flyer to the people you share 
God's love with in your ministry?

To learn more visit
www.TheVerseOfTheDay.info

 The daily devotional is accessed by the 
menu options Today's Issue and Past 



Issues.
 My testimony is found in the About Us 
menu option.
 To print additional flyers click the 
Share With A Friend menu option (or 
contact me and I will supply them)
 To contact me e-mail 
ron.piggott@actsministries.org

In Christ,

Ron Piggott

Ron Piggott Interviewed By
Melanie on December 2nd 2011

Melanie: Ron Piggott knows the power of 
encouragement, especially the power of 
God's Word in healing weary souls.  His 
passion for encouraging others motivated 
him to learn to write web site codes and 
create a web site to introduce people to 
the healing power and love of God.  Ron 
welcome to UCB Canada.

Ron: Thank you very much Melanie.  
Melanie: Now can you describe the web site
you have created?

Ron: Yes I would be glad to.  What I have 
focused on is a 'Verse of the Day' web 
site.  The web site revolves around a 
daily devotional and then there are 
various Bible study tools, activities and 
other devotionals for people to use.  The 
purpose or hope is to get people into 
God's Word and looking to Him in their 
daily lives.

Melanie: There are literally millions of 
web sites, but this web site is unique 

because the creator is unique.  Ron is 
confined to a wheelchair due to a physical
condition that includes, at times, extreme
pain, and makes it impossible for him to 
work many hours each day. Ron how does 
this tie into your web site?  How does 
your life style, what you have been 
through and continue to go through tie 
into what you have created?

Ron: What's been on my mind very heavily 
is 2 Corinthians 1:3-4

“Blessed by the God and Father of our Lord
Jesus Christ, the Father of mercies and 
God of all comfort, who comforts us in all
our affliction so that we will be able to 
comfort those who are in any affliction 
with the comfort with what we ourselves 
are comforted by God” (NASB)

During the challenges I have gone through 
I have become comfortable looking to the 
Lord, to pray for and commit the concerns 
I have each day with my health and the 
pain I go through.  What I have tried to 
do is share the encouraging Bible verses 
that have helped me and other thoughts I 
have reflected on during the past few 
years in learning to trust that God is 
there and also be able to know and accept 
that the Lord is able to handle our 
problems.  Even though it is hard coming 
to God and saying “I'm weak” He is indeed 
faithful during these times to look to Him
for hope and courage to keep going.  What 
I have done and hope to share is the hope 
I have found with the people who come 
online and give them hope each day to face
their lives.

mailto:ron.piggott@actsministries.org

